NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING
Proposed MSD Storage Facility Project
Public Notice is hereby given that a Public meeting sponsored by Councilmembers Smotherson, Carr and McMahon September 20, 2017, at 7:00 P.M., immediately following the Council Study on the  5th floor of City Hall, 6801 Delmar Blvd.  
AGENDA

1. Update on MSD – University City Storage Project
2. Public Input and Q & A
This meeting is OPEN to the public. 

Dated this 15th day of September, 2017
LaRette Reese
Interim City Clerk

